
 

 

July 2, 2025 

 

As of July 1, 2025, the state is operating on a continuing budget resolution 
because the General Assembly recessed prior to completing the final 
negotiations for the FY25-26 Budget.  

Under the current continuing resolution, payments for PAC resumed July 1, 
2025.  As is the case each fiscal year, payments are subject to the availability 
of funds.  With the General Assembly not adopting a new biennial budget, all 
state agencies will operate under the terms of the previous year’s budget minus 
any one-time funds from the prior year.   

IDS will make payments beginning on July 1 and will continue payments until 
such time as the PAC has been exhausted. 

We will continue with monthly updates to keep you informed.  

As always, thank you for the work you do on behalf of your clients.    

*** 

Staff continue working to ensure that payments to you remain at no more  
than 45 days from receipt of the fee app(s) in Raleigh. 

  



Who can I contact if 60 days have passed  
and I haven’t been paid? 

Please contact the IDS Financial Services staff member assigned to your county. Please 
have the case name, case number, disposition date, the date submitted to the judge, and 

your tax identification number on hand when you call. 

If you have several cases to research, email is best. 

 

Alamance – Clay 
Aaron Gallagher • Aaron.M.Gallagher@nccourts.org • 919-890-2188 

Cleveland – Guilford 
Tracey Hinson • Tracey.K.Hinson@nccourts.org • 919-890-1646 

Halifax – Moore 
Shante Partin • Shante.M.Partin@nccourts.org • 919-890-1648 

Nash – Rowan 
Stacy Smith • Stacy.A.Smith@nccourts.org • 919-890-1649 

Rutherford – Yancey 
Kalpana Bhatt • Kalpana.Y.Bhatt@nccourts.org • 919-890-2357 
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